
 

From: <HSCEY.GovernmentBusinessTeam@gov.wales> 
Date: Mon, 3 Feb 2025 at 14:34 
Subject: TO/JMHSC/11084/24 - Dr Rosamond Jones RE: An international safety concern 
To:  
 

 

Dear Dr Jones 

  

Thank you for your email below. I have been asked to reply and apologise for the delay in doing so. 

  

Thank you for your thoughts and comments. All vaccines used in the UK have been approved as safe 
and effective by the independent expert organisation, the Medicines & Healthcare products 
Regulatory Agency (MHRA).  The MHRA continually monitors safety during widespread use of any 
vaccine to ensure vaccines are performing as expected, to identify any new side effects that may 
arise, and to ensure the benefits continue to outweigh the risks. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Tîm Busnes y Llywodraeth/Government Business Team 

Grŵp Iechyd, Gofal Cymdeithasol a'r Blynyddoedd Cynnar / Health, Social Care and Early Years 
Group 
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